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FASB and PCC to Hold Private Company
“Town Hall” at Southern Methodist
University
The Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) and the Private Company Council
(PCC) will host their fourth Private Company Town Hall Meeting on April 28, 2015, at
Southern Methodist University in Dallas, Texas. The town hall meeting will take place
from

Jan. 28, 2015

The Financial Accounting Standards Board (FASB) and the Private Company Council
(PCC) will host their fourth Private Company Town Hall Meeting on April 28, 2015,
at Southern Methodist University in Dallas, Texas. The town hall meeting will take
place from 8:30 a.m. to noon (CDT) in the Crum Auditorium in the Collins Executive
Education Center.

The town hall meetings are intended to provide private company stakeholders across
a wide variety of industries the opportunity to discuss private company accounting
issues and share input on current and future agenda topics of both the FASB and the
PCC.

Billy M. Atkinson, chairman of the PCC, will lead the discussion. Other expected
participants are FASB members Daryl E. Buck and Marc A. Siegel, and PCC members
Thomas Groskopf, Mark Ellis, and Carleton Olmanson.

Interested stakeholders should register in advance to participate.

The town hall meeting will be recorded and available for audio playback on the FASB
website, www.fasb.org.
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